
  
Gist of the Second Meeting of the 

CDC Committee on Physical Education (2001-2002) 
held on 11 January 2002 

  
      
1.     The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed without amendment. 
  
2.     There were altogether five Collaborative Research and Development 

Projects (2001-2002). School visits were commenced to collect 
evidences and provide support. 

  
3.     The Workshops for Mentors of PE Curriculum Leaders in Primary 

Schools were conducted in December 2001. The second batch of the 
program would be organized in April 2002. 

  
4.     After the endorsement of the outline of the Curriculum Guide at the 

meeting, a draft was prepared and sent to members, tertiary institutions 
and related bodies for consultation. Some of the comments were 
discussed at the meeting. 

  
5.     The meeting entrusted the secretariat to prepare a final draft of the 

Curriculum Guide for members’ information. 
  
6.     Members were briefed about the proposed senior secondary education 

structure and a discussion was held on the issue. 
      
  
      
  
      
  

  
  
      
  
      
  
      
  
  
  
  


